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FREE DUMPING for all sorted waste!
It’s cyclone season! To help residents prepare, Shire waste 
facilities will be accepting ALL SORTED DOMESTIC waste free 
(excluding commercial waste) from Friday, December 6 to 
Sunday, December 15, 2019.

Visit Council’s website to see the opening hours for 
your nearest waste facility.
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